
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 12:15 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
According to reports Enbridge made revenue of $46.199. Billion in year ending June 2025.
This was 43.85% over the previous years revenue. Still in this time of recession looming they
want to raise rates. This is corporate greed and unconscionable. You must decline the
application.

Name: Faizullah Khawaja

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




